Kursy/rostov Yes
As recognized, adventure as competently as
experience not quite lesson, amusement, as
competently as contract can be gotten by just
checking out a book kursy/rostov yes furthermore
it is not directly done, you could take even more
just about this life, regarding the world.
We find the money for you this proper as capably
as simple artifice to acquire those all. We give
kursy/rostov yes and numerous books collections
from fictions to scientific research in any way.
among them is this kursy/rostov yes that can be
your partner.

Education in the Soviet
Union Mervyn Matthews
2012-05-04 This book
provides a comprehensive
survey of the successes
and failures of
education and training
in the Khrushchev and
Breshnev years. The
author gives an
objective assessment of
the accessibility of the
main types of
institution, of the
kursy-rostov-yes

contents of courses and
of Soviet attempts to
marry the functioning of
their education system
to their perceived
economic and social
needs. In addition the
book has many useful and
original features: For
ease of analysis it
summarises in diagram
form complex statistics
which are not usually
brought together for so
long a time period. It
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provides a systematic
account of educational
legislation; Matthews’
comparison of series of
official decrees will
allow subtle shifts in
government policy to be
accurately charted.
Particular attention is
also paid to a number of
issues that are often
neglected: the
employment problems of
school and college
graduates; the role and
professional status of
teachers; political
control and
militarisation in
schools; the close
detail of higher
education curricula; and
the rate of student
failure. Of special
value is the chapter on
those educational
institutions which are
often omitted from
Western studies and
which are hardly
recognised as such in
most official Soviet
sources.
Linguistic and Cultural
kursy-rostov-yes

Studies: Traditions and
Innovations Andrey
Filchenko 2017-09-18
This book features
contributions to the
XVIIth International
Conference “Linguistic
and Cultural Studies:
Traditions and
Innovations” (LKTI
2017), providing
insights into theory,
research, scientific
achievements, and best
practices in the fields
of pedagogics,
linguistics, and
language teaching and
learning with a
particular focus on
Siberian perspectives
and collaborations
between academics from
other Russian regions.
Covering topics
including curriculum
development, designing
and delivering courses
and vocational training,
the book is intended for
academics working at all
levels of education
striving to improve
educational environments

2/19

Downloaded from
rostov.ino-shkola.ru on
July 4, 2022 by guest

in their context –
school, tertiary
education and continuous
professional
development.
Why are Women Redundant?
William Rathbone Greg
1869 An essay revealing
concerns for the
"superfluous" woman who
remained single in the
19th century.
Russia's Stillborn
Democracy? Graeme J.
Gill 2000-03-23 The
decade and a half since
Gorbachev came to power
has been a tumultuous
time for Russia. It has
seen the expectations
raised by perestroika
dashed, the collapse of
the Soviet superpower,
and the emergence of a
new Russian state
claiming to base itself
on democratic, market
principles. It has seen
a political system
shattered by a president
turning tanks against
the parliament, and then
that president
configuring the new
kursy-rostov-yes

political structure to
give himself
overwhelming power.
Theseupheavals took
place against a backdrop
of social dislocations
as the Russian people
were ravaged by the
effects of economic
shock therapy.This book
explains how these
momentous changes came
about, and in particular
why political elites
were able to fashion the
new political system
largely independent of
the wishes of the
populace at large. It
was this relationship
between powerful elites
and weak civil society
forces which has led to
Russian democracy under
Yeltsin being still
born.
Advances in Business
ICT: New Ideas from
Ongoing Research Tomasz
Pełech-Pilichowski
2016-11-01 This book
discusses the effective
use of modern ICT
solutions for business
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needs, including the
efficient use of IT
resources, decision
support systems,
business intelligence,
data mining and advanced
data processing
algorithms, as well as
the processing of large
datasets (inter alia
social networking such
as Twitter and Facebook,
etc.). The ability to
generate, record and
process qualitative and
quantitative data,
including in the area of
big data, the Internet
of Things (IoT) and
cloud computing offers a
real prospect of
significant improvements
for business, as well as
the operation of a
company within Industry
4.0. The book presents
new ideas, approaches,
solutions and algorithms
in the area of knowledge
representation,
management and
processing, quantitative
and qualitative data
processing (including
kursy-rostov-yes

sentiment analysis),
problems of simulation
performance, and the use
of advanced signal
processing to increase
the speed of
computation. The
solutions presented are
also aimed at the
effective use of
business process
modeling and notation
(BPMN), business process
semantization and
investment project
portfolio selection. It
is a valuable resource
for researchers, data
analysts, entrepreneurs
and IT professionals
alike, and the research
findings presented make
it possible to reduce
costs, increase the
accuracy of investment,
optimize resources and
streamline operations
and marketing.
The Queue Vladimir
Sorokin 1988 "Vladimir
Sorokin’s first
published novel, The
Queue, is a sly comedy
about the late Soviet
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“years of stagnation.”
Thousands of citizens
are in line for . . .
nobody knows quite what,
but the rumors are
flying. Leather or
suede? Jackets, jeans?
Turkish, Swedish, maybe
even American? It
doesn’t matter–if
anything is on sale, you
better line up to buy
it. Sorokin’s tour de
force of ventriloquism
and formal daring tells
the whole story in
snatches of unattributed
dialogue, adding up to
nothing less than the
real voice of the
people, overheard on the
street as they joke and
curse, fall in and out
of love, slurp down ice
cream or vodka, fill out
crossword puzzles, even
go to sleep and line up
again in the morning as
the queue drags on."-Amazon.com.
The Electrification of
Russia, 1880–1926
Jonathan Coopersmith
2016-11-01 The
kursy-rostov-yes

Electrification of
Russia, 1880–1926 is the
first full account of
the widespread adoption
of electricity in
Russia, from the
beginning in the 1880s
to its early years as a
state technology under
Soviet rule. Jonathan
Coopersmith has mined
the archives for both
the tsarist and the
Soviet periods to
examine a crucial
element in the
modernization of Russia.
Coopersmith shows how
the Communist Party
forged an alliance with
engineers to harness the
socially transformative
power of this sciencebased enterprise. A
centralized plan of
electrification
triumphed, to the
benefit of the Communist
Party and the detriment
of local governments and
the electrical
engineers. Coopersmith’s
narrative of how this
came to be elucidates
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the deep-seated and
chronic conflict between
the utopianism of Soviet
ideology and the reality
of Soviet politics and
economics.
The Women's Liberation
Movement in Russia
Richard Stites
2021-07-13 Richard
Stites views the
struggle for liberation
of Russian women in the
context of both
nineteenth-century
European feminism and
twentieth-century
communism. The central
personalities, their
vigorous exchange of
ideas, the social and
political events that
marked the emerging
ideal of emancipation-all come to life in this
absorbing and dramatic
account. The author's
history begins with the
feminist, nihilist, and
populist impulses of the
1860s and 1870s, and
leads to the social
mobilization campaigns
of the early Soviet
kursy-rostov-yes

period.
Empire Speaks Out Ilya
Gerasimov 2009-06-02
This collection turns to
different modes of selfrepresentation and selfdescription of the
Russian Empire in an
attempt to reveal social
practices and processes
that are usually ignored
by the teleological,
nation-centered
historical narratives.
Historical Dictionary of
Russian and Soviet
Cinema Peter Rollberg
2016-07-20 Russian and
Soviet cinema occupies a
unique place in the
history of world cinema.
Legendary filmmakers
such as Sergei
Eisenstein, Vsevolod
Pudovkin, Dziga Vertov,
Andrei Tarkovsky, and
Sergei Paradjanov have
created oeuvres that are
being screened and
studied all over the
world. The Soviet film
industry was different
from others because its
main criterion of
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success was not profit,
but the ideological and
aesthetic effect on the
viewer. Another
important feature is
Soviet cinema’s
multinational (Eurasian)
character: while Russian
cinema was the largest,
other national cinemas
such as Georgian,
Kazakh, and Ukrainian
played a decisive role
for Soviet cinema as a
whole. The Historical
Dictionary of Russian
and Soviet Cinema
provides a rich tapestry
of factual information,
together with detailed
critical assessments of
individual artistic
accomplishments. This
second edition of
Historical Dictionary of
Russian and Soviet
Cinema contains a
chronology, an
introduction, and a
bibliography. The
dictionary section has
over 600 crossreferenced entries on
directors, performers,
kursy-rostov-yes

cinematographers,
composers, designers,
producers, and studios.
This book is an
excellent access point
for students,
researchers, and anyone
wanting to know more
about Russian and Soviet
Cinema.
Gender Development Susan
Golombok, PhD 1994-01-28
Gender Development is
the first book to
examine gender from a
truly developmental
perspective, and
provides an up-to-date
integrative review of
theory and research.
State, Prospects and
Development of Rescue,
Physical Culture and
Sports in the Xxi
Century Zukow Walery
Soviet Women on the
Frontline in the Second
World War R. Markwick
2012-06-26 This is the
first comprehensive
study in English of
Soviet women who fought
against the genocidal,
misogynist, Nazi enemy
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on the Eastern Front
during the Second World
War. Drawing on a vast
array of original
archival, memoir, and
published sources, this
book captures the
everyday experiences of
Soviet women fighting,
living and dying on the
front.
Culture of the Future
Lynn Mally 1990-01-01
"Mally's book moves the
study of an important
revolutionary cultural
experiment from the
realm of selective
textual analysis to
wide-ranging social and
institutional history.
It reveals vividly the
social-cultural tensions
and values inherent in
the Russian
revolutionary period,
and adds authoritatively
to the rapidly emerging
literature on cultural
revolution in Russia and
in the modern world at
large."--Richard Stites,
Georgetown University
"Mally's book moves the
kursy-rostov-yes

study of an important
revolutionary cultural
experiment from the
realm of selective
textual analysis to
wide-ranging social and
institutional history.
It reveals vividly the
social-cultural tensions
and values inherent in
the Russian
revolutionary period,
and adds authoritatively
to the rapidly emerging
literature on cultural
revolution in Russia and
in the modern world at
large."--Richard Stites,
Georgetown University
Journal of education
Culture and Society
Aleksander Kobylarek
2016-06-25 Nic nie
wpisano
Junior Theory Level 1
Joyce Ong 2011-01-01
Junior Theory Level 1 a foundational music
theory book specifically
designed for children
aged 4-7.
Tropical Plant Science
G. K. Berrie 1987
Stand Firm Paul Gould
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2018-11 In an age of
skepticism and
disenchantment, people
long for something that
satisfies our mind's
search for truth and our
heart's desire for
beauty and meaning.
Stand Firm: Apologetics
and the Brilliance of
the Gospel argues that
the gospel satisfies
both of these needs. It
is true and rational,
but it is also
inherently attractive
and provides meaning and
purpose. In short, the
gospel is brilliant. It
is brilliant, in one
sense, because of the
broad variety of
evidences for its truth.
But it is also brilliant
given its beauty,
goodness and the
meaningful life it
offers. The book
provides up to date
responses to questions
about the existence of
God, the reliability of
the Bible, Jesus and the
resurrection, and the
kursy-rostov-yes

problem of evil. It also
treats unique topics
such as understanding
truth, knowledge and
faith, the claims of
alternate faiths,
religious disagreement,
etc. Each chapter
attempts to connect
these considerations
with the gospel so that
we may stand firm in our
faith.
Revolution of the Mind
Michael David-Fox 1997
Content Description
#Includes
bibliographical
references (p. ) and
index.
Workers and
Intelligentsia in Late
Imperial Russia Reginald
E. Zelnik 1999
Revolution and
Subjectivity 2011
Political Aesthetics of
Global Protest Pnina
Werbner 2014-07-30 From
Egypt to India, and from
Botswana to London,
worker, youth and middle
class rebellions have
taken on the political
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and bureaucratic status
quo. When most people
can no longer earn a
decent wage, they pit
themselves against the
privilege of small,
wealthy and often
corrupt elites. A
remarkable feature of
the protests from the
Arab Spring onwards has
been the salience of
images, songs, videos,
humour, satire and
dramatic performances.
This collection explores
the central role the
aesthetic played in
energising the massive
mobilisations of young
people, the disaffected,
the middle classes and
the apolitical silent
majority. Discover how
it fuelled solidarities
and alliances among
democrats, workers,
trade unions, civil
rights activists and
opposition parties.
The Religious Philosophy
of Vladimir Solovyov
Jonathan Sutton
1988-08-31 The
kursy-rostov-yes

philosopher and poet
Vladimir Solovyov
(1853-1900) is largely
unknown to English
readers, though
translations of his
works do exist. This
book presents his
central teachings and
analyses his treatment
of the non-Christian
religions, Buddhism and
Taosim in particular.
This now makes it more
possible to reassess his
religious philosophy as
a whole. The book will
be of interest to
students of comparative
religion, theology,
philosophy and Russian
intellectual history.
Higher Education in the
USSR Vi͡acheslav
Petrovich Eli͡utin 1967
The Russian Civil War
Evan Mawdsely 2017-09-07
The Russian Civil War of
1917-1920, out of which
the Soviet Union was
born, was one of the
most significant events
of the twentieth
century. The collapse of
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the Tsarist regime and
the failure of the
Kerensky Provisional
Government nearly led to
the complete
disintegration of the
Russian state. This
book, however, is not
simply the story of that
collapse and the
rebellion that
accompanied it, but of
the painful and costly
reconstruction of
Russian power under a
Soviet regime. Evan
Mawdsley's lucid account
of this vast and complex
subject explains in
detail the power
struggles and political
manoeuvres of the war,
providing a balanced
analysis of why the
Communists were victors.
This edition includes
illustrations, a new
preface and an
extensively updated
bibliography.
Last Citadel David L.
Robbins 2010-11-18 The
riveting new military
novel from the
kursy-rostov-yes

bestselling author of
WAR OF THE RATS After
the cataclysmic fall of
Stalingrad, Germany's
campaign in Russia stood
on a knife's edge.
Hitler had to break
Russia quickly or the
war would be over. Thus
'Operation Citadel' was
conceived. This was a
plan to eliminate the
huge salient around the
Russian city of Kursk
and trap the enormous
Soviet Army in a noose
of German steel. The
only trouble was that
the Russians knew it was
coming... A powerful
look into the maelstrom
of the greatest battle
in history, LAST CITADEL
follows the story
through the eyes of a
remarkable group of
people - the men and
women who fought for
family, pride, country
and, finally, for
survival . . .
Higher Education in the
Digital Age William G.
Bowen 2015-01-25 How
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online learning could
help control the
exploding cost of higher
education Two of the
most visible and
important trends in
higher education today
are its exploding costs
and the rapid expansion
of online learning.
Could the growth in
online courses slow the
rising cost of college
and help solve the
crisis of affordability?
In this short and
incisive book, William
G. Bowen, one of the
foremost experts on the
intersection of
education and economics,
explains why, despite
his earlier skepticism,
he now believes
technology has the
potential to help rein
in costs without
negatively affecting
student learning. As a
former president of
Princeton University, an
economist, and author of
many books on education,
including the acclaimed
kursy-rostov-yes

bestseller The Shape of
the River, Bowen speaks
with unique expertise on
the subject. Surveying
the dizzying array of
new technology-based
teaching and learning
initiatives, including
the highly publicized
emergence of "massive
open online courses"
(MOOCs), Bowen argues
that such technologies
could transform
traditional higher
education—allowing it at
last to curb rising
costs by increasing
productivity, while
preserving quality and
protecting core values.
But the challenges,
which are organizational
and philosophical as
much as technological,
are daunting. They
include providing hard
evidence of whether
online education is
cost-effective in
various settings,
rethinking the
governance and decisionmaking structures of
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higher education, and
developing customizable
technological platforms.
Yet, Bowen remains
optimistic that the
potential payoff is
great. Based on the 2012
Tanner Lectures on Human
Values, delivered at
Stanford University, the
book includes responses
from Stanford president
John Hennessy, Harvard
University psychologist
Howard Gardner, Columbia
University literature
professor Andrew
Delbanco, and Coursera
cofounder Daphne Koller.
Women in the Khrushchev
Era M. Ilic 2004-02-27
This collection of
essays examines women in
the Khrushchev era,
using both newlyaccessible archival
material and a rereading of published
sources. Exploring
diverse subjects
including housing, space
flight, women workers,
cinema, religion and
consumption, the volume
kursy-rostov-yes

places the analysis of
specific events or
issues within a broader
discussion of economic,
political, ideological
and international
developments to provide
a full analysis of the
era.
Half a Century of Soviet
Serials, 1917-1968, a
Bibiliography and Union
List of Serials
Published on the USSR.
Library of Congress 1968
An Introduction to the
Historiography of
Science Helge Kragh 1987
This book introduces the
methodological and
philosophical problems
with which modern
history of science is
concerned, offering a
comprehensive and
critical review through
description and
evaluation of
significant
historiographical
viewpoints.
Incorporating discussion
of key problems in
general historical
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writing, with examples
drawn from a range of
disciplines, this nonelementary introduction
bridges the gap between
general history and
history of science.
Following a review of
the early development of
the history of science,
the theory of history as
applied to science
history is introduced,
examining the basic
problems which this
generates, including
problems of
periodisation,
ideological functions,
and the conflict between
diachronical and
anachronical
historiography. Finally,
the book considers the
critical use, and
analysis, of historical
sources, and the
possibility of the
experiemental
reconstruction of
history. Aimed primarily
at students, the book's
broad scope and
integration of
kursy-rostov-yes

historical,
philosophical and
scientific matters will
interest philosophers,
sociologists and general
historians, for whom
there is no alternative
introduction to the
subject at this level.
Russian Nationalism
Marlene Laruelle
2018-10-10 This book, by
one of the foremost
authorities on the
subject, explores the
complex nature of
Russian nationalism. It
examines nationalism as
a multilayered and
multifaceted repertoire
displayed by a myriad of
actors. It considers
nationalism as various
concepts and ideas
emphasizing Russia's
distinctive national
character, based on the
country's geography,
history, Orthodoxy, and
Soviet technological
advances. It analyzes
the ideologies of
Russia's ultranationalist and far-
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right groups, explores
the use of nationalism
in the conflict with
Ukraine and the
annexation of Crimea,
and discusses how
Putin's political
opponents, including
Alexei Navalny, make use
of nationalism. Overall
the book provides a rich
analysis of a key force
which is profoundly
affecting political and
societal developments
both inside Russia and
beyond.
Against All Odds Eva
Kaufholz-Soldat
2020-07-29 This book
presents an overview of
the ways in which women
have been able to
conduct mathematical
research since the 18th
century, despite their
general exclusion from
the sciences. Grouped
into four thematic
sections, the authors
concentrate on wellknown figures like
Sophie Germain and Grace
Chisholm Young, as well
kursy-rostov-yes

as those who have
remained unnoticed by
historians so far. Among
them are Stanisława
Nidodym, the first
female students at the
universities in Prague
at the turn of the 20th
century, and the first
female professors of
mathematics in Denmark.
Highlighting individual
biographies, couples in
science, the situation
at specific European
universities, and
sociological factors
influencing specific
careers from the 18th
century to the present,
the authors trace female
mathematicians’ status
as it evolved from
singular and anomalous
to virtually
commonplace. The book
also offers insights
into the various
obstacles women faced
when trying to enter
perhaps the “most male”
discipline of all, and
how some of them
continue to shape young
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girls’ self-perceptions
and career choices
today. Thus, it will
benefit scholars and
students in STEM
disciplines, gender
studies and the history
of science; women in
science, mathematics and
at institutions, and
those working in
mathematics education.
Integrating Engineering
Education and Humanities
for Global Intercultural
Perspectives Zhanna
Anikina 2020-05-06 This
book presents papers
from the International
Conference on
Integrating Engineering
Education and Humanities
for Global Intercultural
Perspectives (IEEHGIP
2020), held on 25–27
March 2020. The
conference brought
together researchers and
practitioners from
various disciplines
within engineering and
humanities to offer a
range of perspectives.
Focusing on, but not
kursy-rostov-yes

limited to, Content and
Language Integrated
Learning (CLIL) in
Russian education the
book will appeal to a
wide academic audience
seeking ways to initiate
positive changes in
education.
Russian Second-language
Textbooks and Identity
in the Universe of
Discourse Olga Mladenova
2004 This book provides
an overview of the
changes of the SecondLanguage Learning
discursive formation and
the Identity discursive
formation in Russian
history. It proposes an
explanatory model in
which small-scale
linguistic detail is
joined with larger-scale
language units in order
to illuminate matters of
cultural importance in
their linguistic guise.
Twelve Years a Slave
Solomon Northup
101-01-01 "Having been
born a freeman, and for
more than thirty years
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enjoyed the blessings of
liberty in a free
State—and having at the
end of that time been
kidnapped and sold into
Slavery, where I
remained, until happily
rescued in the month of
January, 1853, after a
bondage of twelve
years—it has been
suggested that an
account of my life and
fortunes would not be
uninteresting to the
public." -an excerpt
Higher Education in the
U.S.S.R. Seymour Michael
Rosen 1963
Russian and Soviet
Health Care from an
International
Perspective Susan Grant
2017-02-20 This
collection compares
Russian and Soviet
medical workers –
physicians,
psychiatrists and
nurses, and examines
them within an
international framework
that challenges
traditional Western
kursy-rostov-yes

conceptions of
professionalism and
professionalization
through exploring how
these ideas developed
amongst medical workers
in Russia and the Soviet
Union. Ideology and
everyday life are
examined through
analyses of medical
practice while gender is
assessed through the
experience of women
medical professionals
and patients. Cross
national and entangled
history is explored
through the prism of
health care, with
medical professionals
crossing borders for a
number of reasons: to
promote the principles
and advancements of
science and medicine
internationally; to
serve altruistic
purposes and support
international health
care initiatives; and to
escape persecution.
Chapters in this volume
highlight the diversity

17/19

Downloaded from
rostov.ino-shkola.ru on
July 4, 2022 by guest

of experiences of health
care, but also draw
attention to the shared
concerns and issues that
make science and
medicine the subject of
international
discussion.
Rewriting History in
Soviet Russia R.
Markwick 2001-02-01 This
book explores the
political significance
of the development of
historical revisionism
in the USSR under
Khrushchev in the wake
of the Twentieth
Congress of the CPSU and
its demise with the
onset of the 'period of
stagnation' under
Brezhnev. On the basis
of intensive interviews
and original manuscript
material, the book
demonstrates that the
vigorous rejuvenation of
historiography
undertaken by Soviet
historians in the 1960s
conceptually cleared the
way for and fomented the
dramatic upheaval in
kursy-rostov-yes

Soviet historical
writing occasioned by
the advent of
perestroika.
America and the Great
War D. Clayton James
2014-09-12 In America
and the Great War,
1914-1920, the
accomplished writing
team of D. Clayton James
and Anne Sharp Wells
provides a succinct
account of the principal
military, political, and
social developments in
United States History as
the nation responded to,
and was changed by, a
world in crisis. A
forthright examination
of America's
unprecedented military
commitment and actions
abroad, America and the
Great War includes
insights into the
personalities of key
Allied officers and
civilian leaders as well
as the evolution of the
new American "citizen
soldier." Full coverage
is given to President
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Wilson's beleaguered
second term, the
experience of Americansincluding women,
minorities, and recent
arrivals-on the home
front, and the lasting
changes left in the
Great War's wake.
Modernism and Public
Reform in Late Imperial
Russia Ilya V. Gerasimov
2009-08-12 This book is
a comprehensive

kursy-rostov-yes

reconstruction of the
successful attempt by
rural professionals in
late imperial Russia to
engage peasants in a
common public sphere.
Covers a range of
aspects, from personal
income and the dynamics
of the job market to
ideological conflicts
and psychological
transformation. Based on
hundreds of individual
life stories.
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